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Subject: Ann Arbor citizens very concerned about proposed zoning changes

From: Michelle Segar  
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 5:49 PM 
To: City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org>; 
ericafora; Kim Stone  
Cc: Michelle Segar; Jeff Horowitz  
Subject: Ann Arbor citizens very concerned about proposed zoning changes 

To whom it may concern, 

My husband (Jeff Hororwitz) and I are very concerned about how the proposed zoning changes could 
impact our neighborhood. From what we've learned those involved in the planning are not being 
transparent and keeping Ann Arborites in the loop about the planning parts. This is unacceptable. 

Furthermore, we do not believe having 4 stories, with any number of units, and any building footprint 
size appropriate nor desirable for single family and 2-family residential zones. 

We will continue to oppose any efforts that do not include sufficient neighbors in this process nor that 
keeps the explicit planning goals out of view from the neighborhoods. 

Sincerely, Michelle Segar and Jeff Horowitz 


